From: bccorelse@frontiernet.net

To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: Support for HB 4069
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 7:33:02 AM

While this is short on words; please accept this as support for and plea for you to support and implement HB 4069.
We are so many of us already seeing, being affected by, and suffering from, lowering water tables, lack of water,
and all that entails on such a vast scale.

Smart water management is imperative - now - thank you.

Gloria and Bob Ziller
PO Box 419
O’Brien, OR

97534
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